School Messenger
8-15-21

Hello, this is Donna Finch, principal of Daniel Pratt Elementary School.  Please listen to the following announcements:
· Safety Drill will be held on Wednesday.
· Everyone is catching on wonderfully to our dismissal protocols.  I greatly appreciate parents, your patience and kindness this past week.  A few friendly reminders concerning safety are:
· Do not exit your vehicle during morning carpool.  A staff member will help your child.
· Do not walk up to the carpool area in the afternoons to get your child.  You must go to the front office. 
· We do not allow students to check out after 2:30.
· Afternoon carpool is on the gymnasium side of the building.  Take Jay Street to get to carpool. A map is located on the Home Page of our website.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Please do not park on the street that is directly in front and parallel to our school.  It is such a short street that it is very difficult for the buses to maneuver around parked vehicles. 
I hope you are looking forward to another wonderful week.  Have a great afternoon and Go Eagles!!



